
A Message from the Coordinator 

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year to everyone! The Healthy Child CoaliƟon South East has been very 
busy in 2023! We dispersed $58 403.00 in grant funds to run 19 programs in 10 communiƟes! We have 
reached a lot of families and hope to reach even more in 2024! 

We Want Your Say!  

Do you see gaps in your communities in regards to parent/

caregiver/child programming? Contact me to chat!  

Programming must adhere to the 4 pillars 

 Please help out the Coalition by filling out one of our surveys. 

Survey for partners who have received a grant and are running services: 

https://mx4e6aho52w.typeform.com/to/MtsiOdRx 

Survey for partners without services 

https://mx4e6aho52w.typeform.com/to/ihXiVpLI 


